
May 19, 2008 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
You were previously notified of a general rate increase that is proposed by Pacific Disposal and Butlers Cove 
Refuse to become effective June 1, 2008.  You may review a copy of this notice on our website at 
www.lemayinc.com and click on “Pacific Customer Notice”. 
 
The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission has scheduled an opportunity for customers to 
comment on the proposed increase at their regular Open Meeting at 9:30AM Wednesday, May 28 on the 
second floor of the Richard Hemstad building at 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW  Olympia, WA.  The 
Commission may also rule on the proposed increase at that time after careful consideration of comments by all 
interested parties. 
 
If you are unable to attend the open meeting in person, the commission has a bridge line which enables you to 
participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.   
 
You may also comment by using the “Public Comment” feature at the commission’s web site, at 
http://www.utc.wa.gov or you may continue to provide your comments in the following manner: 
 
Mail:  Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250   
E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone:  1-800-562-6150 
 
Pacific Disposal 
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